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IAEM-USA Region 9 President 
 

1. Sent out announcement of new leadership, distributed 2016 Platform, and 
solicited volunteers for new Region 9 Board of Advisors 

2. Communicated with prospective Board of Advisor members 
3. Sent out welcome letter to new/renewing members 
4. Mentoring appointment with new member seeking employment 

opportunities 
5. Sent out EMPG Survey 
6. Conducted Region 9 meeting at Annual Conference – 63 in attendance 
7. Attended IAEM-USA Board meeting at Annual Conference 

 


